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Term:    Autumn 1       September 2023 
 

Silver Birch Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to the Autumn Term! We hope that you had an 

enjoyable summer and are looking forward to our new 

school year. 

Our learning characteristics this half term are determination 

and resilience as well as becoming a collaborative learner. 

Have a look at the Learning pi website for some tasks to 

accompany this characteristic as well as others.    
 

This half term we are continuing our learning about the theme 

of Humankind. In geography we will be exploring how 

different communities impact the Earth. Our science work is 

learning all about the properties of materials and how they 

can change for different purposes. In Maths, we are focussing 

on place value of numbers up to 10,000,000 – including 

comparing, ordering numbers and negative numbers. 

 

All children will shortly have their Times Tables Rock Stars login 

and we really appreciate you supporting your child with the 

learning of these key facts; the programme is tailored to suit 

each individual and adapts to the answers they give.  

 

All children be bringing home a green reading diary and 

reading book which should be written in each week. We 

know how important reading is to whole child development 

and appreciate your support with this. 

Thank you for your continued support, as always, please 

contact us if you have any questions. 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Prior  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily – Water bottles, coats & 

reading book needed 

Thursday – PE  

Tuesday - Scouts 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Jewellery – please 

remember that earrings 

should be studs, not hoops 

and that necklaces 

shouldn’t be worn.  

Thank you. 

 

“Anyone who has never 

made a mistake has never 

tried anything new.”  

Albert Einstein 

 


